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IMPORTANT: IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to hospital 

and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST,  

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call:     

                                                                250.889.3761    
 
 

OUR LADY QUEEN of PEACE, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9.… 
  

                                                            MONDAYS: PARISH OFFICE IS CLOSED                                   250.384.3884 

Parish Office OPEN TUESDAY - FRIDAY 9.00 - 12.00 & 1.00 - 4.15 Contact e-mail:office@qop.ca Fax:250.384.3664  
 

  

SUNDAY 
 

10:00am 
 

12:00 
2:30 on the 1st, 2nd, 4th, & 5th Sun.  

3:30 on 3rd Sunday of the month 

2:00 pm 

on 3rd Sunday of the month 

    

HOLY MASS 

  

TRADITIONAL  LATIN 

MASS  

  

 ORDINARIATE OF THE 

           CHAIR OF SAINT PETER 

    

HUNGARIAN  MASS 

   

 

 

  

 MONDAY 
  

TUESDAY 
  

WEDNESDAY 
  

THURSDAY 
  

FRIDAY 
  

SATURDAY 

ORDINARIATE OF THE CHAIR OF SAINT PETER 
WWW.VICTORIAORDINARIATE.COM 

9:30 am No Mass 9:30 am 9:30 am 9:30 am  9:30 am   
Rosary & 
Adoration 

10:00-11:30am 

TRADITIONAL LATIN MASS - - - - 8:30 am - 

ROSARY  - 11:30 11:30 11:30 11:30 - 

WEEKDAY MASS   

HOLY MASS 

 

- 

12:10 12:10 12:10 12:10 
 

 

5:00pm 

CONFESSION:    
Please ring the bell, enter when green light is on 
    

*  1ST SATURDAY of the month  

 

 - 

  

 11:30 

  

 11:30 

 

 11:30 

 

 11:30 

   

 4:00 – 4:45 
  

 3:00 -4:00* 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP - - - - - - 
Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE - after the 

Noon Mass 
- - - - 

         

IMPORTANT: IN THE HOSPITAL? If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to hospital and would like to be visited by your 

PARISH PRIEST, Contact PARISH OFFICE: 250-384-3884   

 

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY!  After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the night, you can call:  250.889.3761            

The CWL: meets monthly on the 2nd WEDNESDAY after the Noon Mass  

PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   
No meetings in July & August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS: 

Contact: Don Lambton  250.995.1531    
e-mail: lambton@shaw.ca 

 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in 

Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether 

long time residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank 

God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out 

the form below and place in the collection basket or mail to the 

PARISH OFFICE (address on top). Please mark the proper BOX  

    

             New Parishioner   

                                                                                          

            I  am going to be in the hospital, please call on me  

                          

            Have moved here is my new address: 

 

NAME:      ____________________________________________________ 
                                                

ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 
 

Postal Code: __________________________________________________ 

 

 HOME   …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  
 

 

e-mail:     ________________________________@_____________________ 
 

                   

 

http://www.qop.ca/
http://www.latinmassvictoria.com/
http://www.qop.ca/
http://www.victoriaordinariate.com/
mailto:office@qop.ca
http://www.victoriaordinariate.com/


 ‘Legacies’ 
Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges 

with gratitude past legacies which we use to 

maintain the integrity of our Church. 

 

Please include us in your ‘LAST WILL’, 

how will we survive without it? 
 

Legacies are a way of providing assurance 

that the parish has income or savings in the 

event of unforeseen emergencies. 

 

The monthly ‘Building Fund and Collection’ 

pays for maintenance/replacement items. 
 

Sacramental Information 

Baptism: at Our Lady Queen of Peace you must call the 

office at least 3 months in advance to arrange an 

appointment with the Pastor. It is assumed that the family has 

Our Lady Queen of Peace parish connection and practices the 

faith by attending Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may 

meet with the Pastor and take the course even if your child has 

not yet been born. Parents are expected to participate in the 

Baptismal preparation. At least one Godparent or both must 

be baptized and confirmed and are practicing Catholics. Non-

parishioners are required to have a Letter of 

Recommendation from your Pastor to have your child 

Baptized in our parish.  

Marriage: at Our Lady Queen of Peace because the 

Church is deeply concerned about each marriage, couples are 

asked to give a minimum of six months’ notice prior to the 

intended date of their wedding. Church policy requires that 

marriages be performed in your home parish – unless you are 

registered and attend elsewhere. 

Funeral: at Our Lady Queen of Peace individual 

arrangements with a priest. Begin by calling the parish office.                         
 

To Report Sexual Abuse to an Independent Agency 
Click the button below 

 

Vancouver Island Crisis-Line 
The Vancouver Island Crisis Society is contracted by   Island 

Health. We are a registered non-profit agency whose services 

include:  

24-hour crisis lines: 1-888-494-3888 

Crisis Text Services:  250-800-3806  
(from your mobile) 6pm - 10pm - 7 days a week   
Crisis Chat Services: 6pm - 10pm - 7 days a week  
 

We work in partnership with Island Health to provide public 

access to Mental Health & Substance Use services in the 

communities administered by Island Health.   
 

A National Indian Residential School Crisis Line 
A National Indian Residential School Crisis Line has been set 

up by the Indian Residential School Survivors Society 

(IRSSS) to provide support for former students and those 

affected.  

People can access emotional and crisis referral services by 

calling the 24-hour line at 1-866-925-4419 
 

 

 

 

 

 

‘MASS SCHEDULE  & INTENTIONS’ 

 

Sept 27 
 

TUESDAY 
 

Johnny Cabigas 
Jean Halliwell 

 

Sept 28 

 

WEDNESDAY      

 

 

 

 

 

Sept 29 

 

THURSDAY 
 

 

 
 

Sept 30 

 

FRIDAY 

 

          NO MASS 
 

Oct 1 

 

SATURDAY 

 

Holy Souls 
Ann VanNoordt 

 

 

Oct 4 
 

TUESDAY 
 

 

†Sixto Pongos 
Agustina Manguerra 

 

Oct 5 

 

WEDNESDAY      

 

 

 

 

 

Oct 6 

 

THURSDAY 
 

 

 

Oct 7 

 

FRIDAY 

 

Holy Souls 
Agustina Manguerra 

 

Oct 8 

 

SATURDAY 

 

Holy Souls 
Ann VanNoordt 

 

 

Oct 11 

 

TUESDAY 
 

 

Milagros De Vera  
Lydia De Vera 

 

Oct 12 

 

WEDNESDAY      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oct 13 

 

THURSDAY 
 

 

 

Oct 14 

 

FRIDAY 

 

 

 

 

Oct 15 

 

SATURDAY 

 

Holy Souls 
Ann VanNoordt 

 

Please remember the following persons who are ill in your 

prayers: Ann VanNoordt, Tony VanNoordt, Marge Haake, 

Christine Stornebrink, Charles Lenaghan, John & Connie Lerner, 

Joan Lenaghan, Johnny Cabigas,      
 

Please Note: 
If you suffer from Celiac disease, we are able to offer a low-gluten 

Host. Please come to the sacristy before Mass and inform the priest.  
 

Respect Life Ministry 
If you are expecting a child and are feeling confused; if you are 

thinking that there is no way out of this situation for you; if you 

want to talk to someone, call, text 250.812.0087 email: 

respectlifem@gmail.com 
 

Sunday Collection Envelopes  
If you are new to the parish a box of pre-numbered collection 

envelopes can be prepared for you please contact the parish office: 

250-384-3884 or email: office@qop.ca                                                                                                                
 

Face Coverings 

The use of face coverings is now optional in church 

buildings. However, the continued use of face coverings is 

highly recommended as a prudent and wise choice to ensure 

the safety of all.    

Diocesan Livestream Mass 
Livestream schedule - 7pm weeknights and 9 am on Sundays 

https://www.rcdvictoria.org/events/dailymasslivestreamed     
https://www.youtube.com/c/RCDVictoriaLiveOne/about  

 

         

 
 

 
 

http://www.viha.ca/
http://www.viha.ca/
http://www.vicrisis.ca/crisis-lines/
sms:+12508003806
mailto:respectlifem@gmail.com
mailto:office@qop.ca
https://www.rcdvictoria.org/events/dailymasslivestreamed
https://www.rcdvictoria.org/events/dailymasslivestreamed
https://www.youtube.com/c/RCDVictoriaLiveOne/about
https://www.rcdvictoria.org/responsible-ministry


 

Queen of Peace Parishioners – Silence Please! 
Co-operation from everyone in this matter  

would be greatly appreciated! 

God IS calling each and every one of us, 

but we need silence to hear him. 

Please we ask everyone to show respect to your fellow 

parishioners who are having a conversation with Him  

before and after Mass. 

We have lots of time to catch up on the news with our fellow 

parishioners downstairs or outside but please not inside of the 

church. Thank you for thinking of your fellow parishioners!  
 

 

 

 

From Sept. 28th – Nov. 6th, you’re 

invited to join other Christians for “40 

Days for Life” – 40 days of prayer and 

fasting for an end to abortion. You’re 

also invited to stand and peacefully pray during a 40-day vigil 

Victoria General Hospital (park at Helmcken Park and Ride) 

and help spread the word about this important community 

outreach. If you’d like more information about joining us on 

the sidewalk or our at home prayer ministry for those unable 

to stand on the sidewalk, please contact Glenda Wilmot at 

(250)885-6261, 250-661-2613 or 

lighthouseplace@protonmail.com or visit 

www.40daysforlife.com/victoriabc 
 

Please note another wonderful pro-life opportunity:  

Sun., Oct. 2nd - 2-3pm is Life Chain! 

Come join other pro-lifers on the corner of Finlayson and 

Blanchard near Mayfair Mall to stand up for life and pray for 

an end to abortion. Your presence and prayers there make a 

difference. Please come a little bit early to get a sign. Contact 

Glenda Wilmot at the numbers listed above for more 

information. 

Parish Mission 

St. Andrew’s the Cathedral & St. Joseph the Worker 
October 4 - 6, 2022 

Don’t Miss This Great Opportunity! In October, we 

honour the Blessed Virgin Mary. What a way to start it 

with a Parish Mission: “Mary, Mother of the Blessed 

Sacrament” sponsored by the Cathedral and St. Joseph 

the Worker Parishes. 

Fr. Lou Cerulli, a Canadian Catholic priest with Peace, 

Freedom and Healing Ministry, will come to us to share 

his love of Mary, the Holy Spirit, and his experiences and 

love of the Eucharist and the healing power of the 

sacrament.  

Rosary will be prayed before the Masses, 12:10pm Mass at 

the Cathedral and 6pm Mass at St. Joseph’s followed by 

teachings on:  

Oct 4th: Mary, Source of our Joy 

Oct 5th: Mary and the Holy Spirit,  

             WHAT A  RELATIONSHIP 

Oct 6th: Healing in the Eucharist – it will be followed by           

              Eucharistic Adoration and Blessing. 

For more information: Joji - call/text 250-882-8279 or 

email f7hl3jp@gmail.com. 

 

 
 

Kairos Blanket Exercise – St Andrew’s Cathedral 
St. Andrew's Cathedral is hosting a KAIROS 

Blanket Exercise on Sat., Oct. 15th - 1 pm - 4 pm 

Segher's Hall. This teaching tool is a way to 

build awareness and understanding of the shared 

history between Indigenous and non-Indigenous 

peoples in Canada. This event is fully sponsored by the 

Diocese in hopes that as many people as possible will 

experience this valuable workshop. This is an excellent 

opportunity as we focus on healing and reconciliation 

with our local First Nations. Hospitality will be provided 

by Development and Peace. Pre-registration is required 

and all COVID protocols will be followed.  

Please register by emailing 

standrewscathedral@gmail.com or calling the                    

St. Andrew's parish office at 250-388-5571 

For more information visit: 

https://www.kairoscanada.org/what-we- 

do/indigenous-rights/blanket-exercise 
 

                Public Rosary in Centennial Square 
Please join us in a public display of faith on Sat., Oct. 15th at 

12 noon at Centennial Square, in a Canada-wide praying of 

the Rosary. If it is raining, gather under the covered area on 

the Pandora side of Centennial Square. If you are unable to 

travel to Centennial Square, pray the Rosary from where ever 

you happen to be at 12 noon! If you have questions please 

contact Paul Beaubien, by phone 250-384-6047 

or email pauljsbmaps@telus.net. 
 

With Arms Open Wide: Welcoming God’s People 
The Diocesan Liturgical Commission is hosting a FREE 

Liturgy Matters Conference on Oct. 21/22, at St. Edward’s 

the Confessor Parish, Duncan. Keynote Speaker Mona 

Goodman, will ground us in hospitality in the liturgical 

ministries in which we serve. We will have an opportunity for 

fellowship at our Wineand Cheese social (Friday evening). 

We will celebrate beautiful liturgy with Bishop Gary Gordon 

and engage in workshops specific to various liturgical 

ministries. Hospitality Ministers, Lectors, Extraordinary 

Ministers of the Eucharist, Leaders of Prayer, Music 

Ministers, Coordinators of Altar Servers, Family Faith, 

Environment, Liturgy of the Word for Children. 

For more information and to register, please visit 

https://armsopenwideliturgymatters.eventbrite.com/ 
 

Vancouver Charismatic Conference 
The annual Vancouver archdiocesan Catholic charismatic 

conference will be held Nov. 4/5 - Fri. evening and Sat.at 

Immaculate Conception Parish in Delta. Featured speaker is 

Father Mark Cherry of Halifax, head of Sacred Heart 

Evangelization and Healing Ministry. Theme is God's Glory Is 

Coming from the West. Tickets are $25 per person.   

For tickets, please contact Richard Dunstan at: 

rccharismaticbc@gmail.com  no later than Oct. 17 
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Catholic Women’s Retreat 
Taking place on Quadra Island at Camp Homewood  

Nov. 18th to 20th.  All women 19+ are invited to join 

up to 100 women from all over the Diocese of Victoria. 

Our theme, FIAT, led by Laura O’Reilly from Ottawa, will 

lead us deep into Mary’s life and all the ways she gave her 

FIAT, her YES, to God and how we can too in every area of 

our lives. 

Come for a weekend of rest and relaxation, with time for 

spiritual growth with our amazing speaker, and plenty of 

down-time for prayer in our 24-hour adoration chapel, 

exploring the oceanside grounds and weather permitting- 

canoeing!   More information available at: 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/beloved-catholic- 

womensretreat-registration-411298092667 

Limited financial assistance is available for those who 

otherwise could not attend the retreat. Requests for 

financial assistance must be made prior to registering for 

the retreat via: vicatholicwomensretreat@gmail.com. 
 

World Youth Day in Portugal - August 2023 
The Diocese of Victoria is already in the stages 

of getting pilgrims together for the pilgrimage to 

World Youth Day 2023. This pilgrimage is an 

opportunity to travel to another country to be with the Pope 

and with hundreds of thousands of other young adult 

Catholics. There is still an opportunity to join in this once in a 

lifetime trip. If you are interested in joining, please contact 

Fr Harrison Ayre at hayre@rcdvictoria.org  and he will 

share any of the information you will need and add you to our 

contact list. We are looking to do at least one large fundraiser 

together to help cover the costs, as well as events throughout 

the year to enter into friendship with one another, to pray with 

one another, and to be formed towards this pilgrimage.  

Please note: this is reserved for Catholics between the ages 

of 18 and 35.  
                                                                                Pilgrimage to Holy Land 

Under spiritual leadership of                  

Fr. Dean Henderson, Pastor of -                    

Our Lady of the Rosary in Langford            

Feb. 14 – 23, 2023 - 10 days - $4,290.00                                        

(Victoria Dep., incl all taxes & tips) 

For more information & registration call:         

                             877-999-8868 or 416-444-6666  

                             www.ihtours.com 
 

                     Diocese of Victoria Job Postings 

Superintendent of the Catholic Independent Schools of the 

Diocese of Victoria. The job posting may be viewed at 

https://www.rcdvictoria.org/employment  
 

St Peter's Parish in Nanaimo, BC 

Is seeking a Parish Coordinator. This job available is 

dependent on education and experience at either 28 

hours/week or 37.5 hours/week, with a competitive wage and 

benefits being offered. If interested in a job description, 

please send a resume with 2-3 references to Fr Harrison 

Ayre at: hayre@rcdvictoria.org or please contact him 

should you have any questions. The competition is open until 

Oct. 4th, 2022. Only those who continue to the 

interview process will receive follow up communication. 
 

The Indigenous Reconciliation Fund Committee 

of the Diocese of Victoria 
The Indigenous Reconciliation Fund Committee of the  

Diocese of Victoria is pleased to announce they are now 

accepting applications for the Canadian Conference of 

Catholic Bishop’s Indigenous Reconciliation Fund.  

The Committee includes: 

Bertha Landrie, a Métis woman living in Victoria;  

Briana Bear, of Songhees and Kwakwa̱ka̱ʼwakw family; 

James Swan, hereditary Chief of Manhousaht;  

Carmen George, from Penelakut; and  

Fr. Dean Henderson, Pastor of Our Lady of the Rosary in 

Langford.  

We are eager to encourage projects from groups anywhere on 

Vancouver Island and the surrounding Islands that foster good 

medicine for people harmed by the legacy of residential 

schools.  

The attached document, also available at 

www.rcdvictoria.org/irf, gives information about the Fund and 

how to apply. After review by our Committee, selected 

applications will be forwarded to the national Fund for 

payment. We have elected to offer up to $30,000 per project, 

until the full $1.25 million of the local fund has been 

dispersed.  

To submit an application or if you have any questions, please 

email:  irf@rcdvictoria.org. A voicemail can also be left at 

250-800-3167 and a Committee member will return your call. 

The deadlines for applications are:  

• October 31st 2022  

• January 31st 2023  

• March 31st 2023  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask.                    

We look forward to hearing about initiatives that will help our 

people in the journey of healing and strengthening.  
 

Sincerely,  

The Indigenous Reconciliation Fund Committee  

Diocese of Victoria 
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Susan Smedley - Music Resource Person, 

Diocese of Victoria 
 

https://www.vaticannews.va/en/vatican-city/news/2022-

09/dicastery-evangelization-hymn-jubilee-2025-

competition.html                                                                                                                    
Competition for Jubilee 2025 Hymn kicks off                                                                                                   

The Dicastery for Evangelization invites entries for the Hymn 

for the Holy Year 2025, encouraging interested persons to set 

to music a provided text which expresses the essence of the 

Jubilee event.                         

By Benedict Mayaki, SJ 

With preparations beginning in view of the Holy Year 2025, 

the Vatican’s Dicastery for Evangelization, in charge of 

coordinating the Holy See’s efforts for the Jubilee Year, is 

launching a competition, open to all, for the composition of 

the Jubilee hymn. Interested participants in the competition 

are invited to set to music a text proposed by the Dicastery’s 

Section for Fundamental Questions regarding Evangelization 

in the World, which expresses the essence of the jubilee event. 

The hymn is intended to have a liturgical purpose and should 

be capable of being sung by a Church congregation and by a 

schola cantorum. Entries in the competition are required to be 

sent in by 25 March 2023.                                                           

Modalities 

The Dicastery for Evangelization stipulates some conditions 

for entries in the Jubilee Hymn competition. 

Compositions must be original by the author and unpublished, 

and must have the added embellishment for the part for the 

schola cantorum, for the 4-voice singing of the refrain and 

stanzas.  

Official Logo of Jubilee unveiled 

Participants are also 

required to submit the 

score for voice and organ, 

and the entry must not be 

the work of a paid 

commission, and must 

never have been 

performed before in a 

concert or public event, or transmitted by any broadcast 

media. Further conditions for the entries are contained on the 

webpage created for the Jubilee 2025 Hymn competition 

Application forms for the competition will be accessible at 

www.iubilaeum2025.va/en/inno.html, starting January 16, 

2023 and ending at 8 p.m. (Italian time, CET) on March 25, 

2023. After that date and after the selection has been 

completed, only the winner of this competition will be 

contacted.  

Jubilee Year 

The Catholic Church celebrates a Jubilee every 25 years. It is 

a time to revitalize the daily life of the Church and of every 

Christian. Each Jubilee Year has a theme. Pope Francis has 

chosen “Pilgrims of Hope” as the theme of Jubilee 2025. 

A Jubilee is “ordinary” if it falls after the customary 25-year 

period, and “extraordinary” when it is proclaimed by for some 

outstanding event. The 2025 Jubilee will take place in line 

with the 25-year gap period. 

 

St. Patrick’s Catholic Women’s League 
Good Used Clothing Sale Fall Bazaar – Sept 30 – Oct 1 

Your donations are appreciated, a List of 11 Kiosks and types 

of donations needed: 

1. Books  

Conveners: Trish Gaudet: 250-595-7153  

Books, CDs and DVDs – no magazines, no VCR, and no 

cassette tapes 

2. Good Used Clothing 

Conveners: Marie Bourgeois: 250-385-6647  

Clothing for men, women, and children, shoes, purses, 

household linens 

3. Harvest/Garden 

Conveners: Nancy Griffin: 250-477-4464 & 

                      Carol Kittleson: 778-678-6788 

Garden produce, fruit, fresh flowers, bouquets, house 

plants(named & how to care) 

No wicker baskets, no silk or dried flowers, no christmas 

items 

4. Household Treasures 

Conveners: Lorrie Van Somer: 250-595-5981 

Brand new items, fun Hallaween décor, household items, 

Jewelry and Religious items 

No plastic items, no appliances, no large pictures and no 

cameras 

5. Home Baking 

Conveners: Brigitte Babnik: 250-477-6836 or 

                     bbrigitte465@gmail.com  

                     Kade Agueh: 250-370-0827 

Bread, Cakes muffins etc. please divide into small 

packages. 

6. Knights of Columbus Snack Bar 

Convener: Michael O’Neill 

Delicious burgers and hotdogs 

7. Kid’s Zone 

Conveners: Melissa Hogg: mhogg38@gmail.com or  

                   Tiffany Vu: trucnhi@shaw.ca 

Games, puzzles, books, home-baked cakes(for our 

annual cake walk) new & and like-new toys 

8. Lucky 7 Game of Chance 

Conveners: Maureen Flanagan: 250-213-1162 

Prizes needed - $3.00 minimum value  

9. Silent Auction 

Conveners: Mira Cvitanovic: 250-216-8463 or 

                   mirarob@shaw.ca 

10. Tea Room 

Convenors: Susie Nute: 250-595-1382 

Homemade squares, tarts, or cookies 

No cupcakes and no rice krispie squares 

11. Tombola Raffle 

Conveners: Nancy Stuart: 250-477-6952 

Details to be announced at a later date 
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ADVERTISE:  Your ad can be in the bulletin. Call the 

parish office at 250-388-5571 for more information or 

email: office@qop.ca We appreciate the support of these 

sponsors. Please support them. 

 
 

            C-A-R-E                         
                             Funeral Services 

                              www.carefuneral.com 

                             Victoria: 250-391-9696                          

Sooke: 250-642-2444                          Sidney: 250-655-9669 
                      

McCall Bros. 
{Funeral Directors} 

Victoria’s Only Locally Owned Memorial Chapel 

Offering Funeral Pre-Planning 

www.mccallbros.com 

 1400 Vancouver St.     Phone: (250) 385-4465 

 Victoria, B.C.               Fax:    (250) 385-6792      
          

             HATLEY 
MEMORIAL GARDENS & CREMATORIUM 

Planning Today For Tomorrow 
                 

Suzanne Butterfield (Divisional Manager) 
  

Ph:(250) 478-1754                                 Fax: (250) 478-

7639 

                        sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca 
 

               2050 Sooke Road, Victoria, B.C. V9B 1W3 
 

            “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 

 

                   SANDS 
      FUNERAL CHAPELS 

             CREMATION AND RECEPTION CENTRE  

     FREE CONSULATIONS – PAYMENT PLAN 

           COMPLETE RANGE OF SERVICES   

                Chris A. Benesch (Manager) 
 

1803 Quadra Street                            317 Goldstream 

Ave. 

 (250) 388-5155                                     (250) 478-3821 
 

             “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 

                

 

 
 

P 250.568.5621  ~  F 250.568.8511 

4673 Falaise Drive ~ Victoria ~ BC ~ V8Y 1B4 
info@robp.ca   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Marriage Preparation Course 

The Diocese of Victoria is now offering our Marriage 

Preparation Course fully online. The cost is $80 per 

couple. The course consists of several modules on 

relevant subjects, individual and couple activities, and 

assessments as well as a liturgy planning guide. Couples will 

be able to work through the program at their own pace. At the 

end of the course, you will receive a Certificate of 

Completion, which will be recognized by any parish within 

our Diocese. For more information, go to the Diocese website: 

https://www.rcdvictoria.org/marriage-prep  or find the 

course on Eventbrite. Questions? Contact Moira Gill at 

mgill@rcdvictoria.org  or 250-470-1331 ext. 237 
 

Looking to become a Catholic? 

Do you know someone who has expressed an interest in 

becoming Catholic? Was baptized Catholic as a child, but has 

not celebrated the Sacraments of Confirmation and Eucharist? 

Parishes in the city of Victoria have come together to offer an 

opportunity to come together in a small group to learn more 

about our faith. Sessions focus on the teachings and 

experience of Church and prepare individuals to celebrate the 

Sacraments of Baptism, Confirmation, and Eucharist during 

the Easter season. You are welcome to participate in the 

process with your questions, your insights and your faith story 

in a warm accepting setting. To register for the 2022-23 year 

starting October 6 , 2022 at Saint Joseph the Worker - 

Email Carmelle to register at carmelle.whiteley@gmail.com 
 

Did you know …? 
That the Cathedral has a Columbarium and that a location near 

the church for the deceased has been a powerful symbol of our 

faith since the early church. It is a statement of our ultimate 

goal to live this life in Christ so that one day, through death, 

we can share in eternal life with God.   For information on 

purchasing a niche in the Cathedral Columbarium call 250-

388-5571 and leave a message for Chris Ryzuk to contact you 

or email: niche@standrewscathedral.com    
 

Please Support the Soup Kitchen  

at St. Andrew’s Cathedral 
It costs only $2.25 for The Soup Kitchen in the basement of 

St. Andrew’s Cathedral to provide a nutritious meal to one of 

our guests. This season help us serve soup to the hungry with 

a financial donation, $25 feeds 10 diners; $225 a 100 of our 

guests.  You’ll lighten someone’s day and give them a chance 

to turn things around, the Soup Kitchen, 740 View Street, 

Victoria, BC V8W 1J8.  Thank you for your generosity and 

support to help those in need in our city. 
 

Casual Bus Drivers! 
Island Catholic Schools is currently seeking casual 

bus drivers. Great opportunity for retired bus 

drivers who want to drive for field trips!  

If YOU are interested in joining our team, please 

contact us at 250-727-6893 our visit the following link: 

https://cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities/ 

Please help spread the word! 
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